

Strategy and Challenge

Ms Tiffany Carlile [by email]

The Information Management Service
Shire Hall
Westgate Street
GLOUCESTER
GL1 2TG

Please ask for Telephone 01452 426837

Our ref: 902609 Your ref: Date: 12 November 2015

Dear Ms Carlile,

I am writing in response to your request for information, received on 15 October 2015. You asked:

I have seen cars and vans use the [A40] bus lane [passing GCHQ], which is clearly signed as a bus lane, and there does not seem to be any cameras or anything to record this information anywhere nearby. Have there been any fines for cars/vans etc using designated bus lanes?

Gloucestershire County Council has no enforcement cameras in the vicinity, and has no record of any PCNs being issued to cars/vans using the bus lane at this location.

If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your request. You need to do this by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response, the full procedure is on our website at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/CHttpHandler.ashx?id=40945&p=0.

We would like to hear your views on our service. If you'd like to tell us how we did, you can complete our feedback form online at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

I will now close your request as of this date.

Yours sincerely,

Information Management Service Gloucestershire County Council

